
Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at NC State University (OLLI) 
Financial Aid Application 

2022-23 Program Year 
 

To be eligible for financial assistance, you must be an OLLI member and pay the annual membership 
fee (which is prorated as the year progresses). Financial aid recipients may take one six-week 
course per term at no charge (total of 5 per year). Applications must be received at least two weeks 
before the term starts.  If your application is approved, you will be eligible for financial assistance 
for the entire 2022-23 program year (August 1, 2022-June 15, 2023). Your enrollment in desired 
courses is available on a first come, first served basis, as is true with all OLLI members. 

 
– All information you provide will remain confidential – 

 
Please Print (all information is required) 

 
Name:        

 

Address:      
 
   

 

Primary Phone:      
 
Email address (required):                                                                                                         

 

Briefly explain why you wish to participate in OLLI at NC State and the reason for financial aid: 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Estimated current monthly household income: $    
 

By signing this application, you verify that you would be unable to participate in OLLI without 
benefit of financial aid. 

 

Signature:   Date:    
 

Return this form to: Kimberly Little (kdlittle@ncsu.edu if via email) 
Interim Assistant Director, Osher Lifelong Learning Institute 
225 McKimmon Center/Box 7401, NC State University  
Raleigh, NC 27695 

 
A decision on your application will be made within a week of its receipt and you will be notified by 
telephone or email. 
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